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February 13, 2017

Dr. Mark Silverstein
Superintendent

Glassboro Public Schools
560 Joseph Bowe Boulevard
Glassboro, NJ 08028

Dear D}ilgs;eﬁ:

Thank you very much for hosting and participating in our recent roundtable discussion on
school funding reform. It would not have been possible without your hospitality.

[t was important to have your perspective as a superintendent at the table. I look forward
to working with you as we push to bring all school districts across New Jersey, including
Glassboro, to full funding under the current formula.

If I can be of any assistance to you in the future, please do not hesitate to reach out to my
office at (856) 251-9801. ;
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